
Spend the Rest of Your Summer with 

the Aberdeen Recreation Complex & 

Event Centre ... more than just ICE ! 

We have a fresh take on a familiar place; the ARC 

is now a fully licensed facility!  Our café is open for 

lunch at 11am:  daily specials, fresh baking, 

licensed downstairs lounge.  Our re-vamped 

upstairs tavern (19+) will be unveiled this fall, you 

won’t believe what is taking place up there.  A new 

3,000+ square foot multi-purpose room is available 

for banquets, meetings, dances and trade shows! 

Whatever your need for space is, just call for rental 

rates and catering options. Our Aberdeen Flames 

will begin in September with training camp. 

Knights Senior Hockey is back as well, stay tuned 

for schedules. Look forward to MORE curling, 

Youth Leagues, Mixed Doubles in addition to the 

Aberdeen Curling Club’s open league!  Get into 

shape with a gym membership for $20 per month.  

We look forward to seeing you! Like our Facebook 

Page to keep notified! @aberdeenrec.   

W. WUTZKE MEMORIAL REF ROOM 
It's easy to feel the 

large void Wayne 

has left in our 

community. Many 

are trying to come 

up with ways to 

help Wayne's 

memory live on 

forever in our 

community. The 

Aberdeen Rec Complex is currently upgrading the 

change rooms. I am collecting funds to upgrade 

the Referee Room in memory of Wayne Wutzke. 

Once completed, a memorial plaque will be 

installed to commemorate Wayne's dedication to 

our community and the game he loved. Donations 

can be dropped off at the town office. Please make 

cheques payable to the Town of Aberdeen with a 

note in the Memo line - W. Wutzke Memorial Ref 

Room - for a deductible tax receipt.   

Contact Tracey Grand’Maison. (306) 361-3759 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ARC CLUB CAFÉ & LOUNGE 

Summer Hours with a Fresh Menu & Look 

(306) 253-FOOD (3663) Lower Level Curling 

Monday thru Friday  

7 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. BREAKFAST & LUNCH  

5 p.m. – 8 p.m. DINNER & LOUNGE 

In by 8?  We stay late! 

Saturday & Sunday 

Dependent on Bookings in August & September 

Wednesday Wing Night * Friday Steak Night 

 

MORE SHOUT OUTS ! 
A tremendous thank you to  

the following groups and persons for donating 

extensive time, energy and dollars for our 

improvement projects at the ARC last year!   

East Side Paint - Paint Donations 

Dave Whitehead - Bowling Alley Deconstruct 

Town of Aberdeen - ARC Support 

RM 373 Aberdeen - ARC Support 

Lance Berg & Crew - HVAC Upgrades 

Len Lozinsky & Crew - Electrical Upgrades 

Dave Davidson - Maintenance 

Pat Kozak - Maintenance 

Darcy Tomolak - Painting 

Stewart Fehr - Maintenance 

Pilon Family - Building Projects  

And of course to ….. 

Our Community - Supporting Change 

Our Customers - Loyalty & Support 

ADCI Board - Insight & Commitment 

ARC Staff - Exemplary Customer Focus   

https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=10155484363461003&set=gm.1698857220232778&type=3&ifg=1


DID YOU KNOW….. 
1. The ARC offers public skating FREE of 

charge to its community members. 

2. People began ice skating thousands of 

years ago. The first skates were made of 

bones, which were strapped to the feet to 

allow people to cross frozen rivers and 

lakes. The first ice rink to be made indoors 

was in London, England, in 1941, when 

chemicals were used to make the frozen 

surface. The first frozen water ice rink 

opened to the public in 1876 in London. 

Rinks can now also be made using a special 

type of plastic instead of ice. 
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5. France was still executing people by 

guillotine when the first Star Wars movie 

came out. 

6. Banging your head against a wall burns 150 

calories per hour. 

7. If you lift a kangaroo’s tail off the ground, it 

can not hop.  This however does not stop it 

from punching you. 

 

Anita Kai, ARC General Manager  

(306) 253-4332  

aberdeenrecplex@gmail.com 

www.aberdeenrecplex.ca 

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
Did you own a business or run an organization that 

would benefit from high volume visual advertising?  

Well we have a deal for you!! 

FREE 3 YEAR ARENA BOARD ADS 

For our local small businesses, we are proud to 

offer FREE arena board advertising in our ice rink!   

 

 

 

 

 

DRESSING ROOM SPONSORSHIP  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ever dream of having your logo or image 

embedded in rubber flooring, in a venue that sees 

over 250,000 visitors per year?  Us neither, but for 

$5000, it would be a reality for a 10-year term! 

Help us with our dressing room overhaul and you 

will be a part of our facility, literally as well as in 

spirit. Charitable Receipts available. 

LIGHT THE RINK 
Arena LED install occurred June 28 & 29, 2018.  

Curling Rink LEDs 
scheduled for 

September  
install! 

Thank you AGT Aberdeen for your amazing 

donation of $2,000 to help us - LIGHT THE RINK! 

… and CARGILL $20,000  

from the Local & Corporate Office! 

mailto:aberdeenrecplex@gmail.com
http://www.aberdeenrecplex.ca/

